
SOUTH LAKELAND DISTRICT COUNCIL 

Notice of Conclusion of the Audit for the Year Ended 31st March 2019 

Accounts and Audit Regulations 2015, Regulation 16 

The audit of the accounts for the year ending 31 March 2019 has been concluded and the Auditors 
report has been received by the Council. The Statement of Accounts and Audit report are available for 
inspection at South Lakeland House between 9am and 5pm, Monday to Friday. The statement of 
accounts is available on the Council’s website at: 

https://www.southlakeland.gov.uk/your-council/council-business/finance/budget-and-financial-year/ 

As required by Section 25 of the Local Audit and Accountability Act 2014, the Statement of Accounts 
including the Auditor’s certificate and opinion, can be inspected by local government electors for the 
area, who may make a copy of it. 

Helen Smith 
Finance Lead Specialist (Section 151 Officer) 
South Lakeland District Council 
South Lakeland House  
Lowther Street 
Kendal  
Cumbria  
LA9 4DQ 

30 July 2019 
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